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A fond farewell to Amber at Princess Christian Care Home

We said goodbye to our lovely Amber last week from our Activity Team here at Princess Christian Care Home, when staff

gathered to say goodbye and present her with some flowers.
Amber is going on to work with children, so we wish her the very best of luck with her future.

She will be missed, but will be back to visit us all!

Page: 1



